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8 July 2002 

Dear Hrs Parkinson, 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 
Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0002 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mrs Maureen Morgan 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 

Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Mrs Morgan, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 

committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 

process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 

been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 

process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Hemorial 

Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 

complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 

the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 

would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 

please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 

include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 

confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 

Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0003 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mrs Jennifer Wenborn 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 

Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Mrs Wenborn, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHl’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0004 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Mr Alan Carpenter 
Chief Executive 
Somerset Coast Primary Care Trust, Riverside 
Office,Bridgewater Community Hospital 
Salmon Parade 
Bridgewater 
Somerset 

TA6 5AH 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 
Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Mr Carpenter, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs.    Evaluation Questionnaire 



CQC 100720-0005 

Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0006 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Dr Keith Mundy FRCP 
Elderly Care Unit, Frimley Park Hospital NHS Trust 
Portsmouth Road 
Frimley 
Camberley 
Surrey 

GUI6 7UJ 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 
Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Dr Mundy, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0007 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Professor Gary Ford MA FRCP 
Wolfson Unit of Clinical Pharmacology 
Department of Pharmacological Services 
Claremont Place 
University of Newcastle 
Claremont Place 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE2 4HH 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 
Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Professor Ford, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0008 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Ms Annette Goulden 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 
Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Ms Goulden, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100720-0009 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Dr Tony Luxton 

Code A 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 0207 448 9289 
Email: 

rosie.newbigging@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Dr Luxton, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

As part of CHI’s development, the investigation team is 
committed to a thorough evaluation of our investigation 
process. In order to do this, a series of questionnaires have 
been developed to capture the views of those involved in the 
process, both for CHI and the trusts. 

I am leading the evaluation for the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital investigation and would be very grateful if you could 
complete the attached questionnaire. If you can return it in 
the Freepost envelope provided by Friday 2 August 2002, I 
would be most grateful. 

If you would like to discuss the process in greater details, 
please do telephone me on 020 7448 9289. You do not need to 
include your name, all completed questionnaires will be kept 
confidential. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 


